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Latest News 

 
During November at Bumbles we are planning on spending a great amount of time outdoors 
exploring our Forest School.  The children will be going into the Forest School within their 
bubbles to collect leaves and learn about the changing seasons.  They will be encouraged to use 
their senses to notice the world around them and listen to all the different sounds such as the 
leaves crunching under their feet, birds singing and the sound of trees moving in the wind.  The 
children will collect many interesting natural materials in the garden such as leaves, twigs and 
conkers which will be used to create wonderful nature art with collages and paintings.  This will 
promote learning for our Eco School Committee with the Bizzy Bees children who are learning all 
about taking care of our planet and nature.  
 

 Events this month 
 
November 13th: World kindness day -We will be encouraging the children to be kind to their 
friends by discussing feelings and emotions using books and role play. 
November 13th: Children in need – Children and staff can come in dressed up or wearing pjs 
for a £1 donation.  We will be having an abundance of messy play and fun Pudsey activities 
throughout the day. 
November 18th: National Princess Day – A day to celebrate being a Princess, the children can 
wear their princess tiaras, costumes or dress up as a princess in nursery! 
November 20th: National child’s day – A day to celebrate the importance of being a child and 
listening to children’s thoughts and ideas. 
November 25th: National play with dad day – Encouraging dads to take time and recognise 
the importance of playing with their children and the benefits this can have for both parents 
and children. 
Christmas Closure Date: 24th December Christmas Eve - Close at 1pm and re open on 4th 
January 8am 

 
 
 
 



 

                                  

 

Where Quality Child Care Matters. 

Parents information.  
 

We are continuing to follow all policies regarding Covid 19 and are asking all parents/carers to 
please wear a face covering when dropping off or collecting your children from nursery.  Please 
also remember to observe social distancing when on the nursery premises and only one 
parent/carer to drop off or collect your child.  
 
Children in need is on Friday 13th November and this year more than ever we feel it is important 
to support this.  We are planning many  fun activities during the day including baking Pudsey 
cakes, biscuit decorating and lots of messy play.  
 
We would also like to thank the parents who have taken the time to donate to our shoebox 
appeal.  We have received some lovely gifts for the children which will make a huge difference 
to children’s lives around the world on Christmas day.  
 

 
 

Baby Bees  
Baby Bees have been enjoying exploring our Forest School for the first time.  They have spent 
lots of time collecting materials for their Autumn sensory play and loved going pumpkin picking.  
The babies are learning about the world around them and have been encouraged to explore the 
outdoor environment using all their senses to listen to the garden sounds and discover fantastic 
new experiences which they would be unable to fulfil indoors. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

                                  

 

Where Quality Child Care Matters. 

Honey Bees  
Honey Bees are planning lots of sensory play during November to encourage their children to 

explore different textures and materials.  The children have used all the lovely Autumn leaves 
they have collected in our Forest School to create a wonderful Autumn display in their room. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bizzy Bees  
Bizzy Bees are continuing to use a variety of boxes and recycling materials to create models and 

robots for their room.  The children have also been hugely excited about fireworks so have 
enjoyed messy play using bright coloured paint, shaving foam and glitter to explore the 

different colours while talking about all the colours and sounds they hear from fireworks. 
 
 

Employee of the month.   
 

Our ‘Employee of the Month’ is Rebecca Whitehead in Baby Bees room.  Rebecca is always 
enthusiastic towards the children and happy to help with any task within the nursery and often 
brings lots of treats in for her fellow staff members.  Rebecca has also been covering staff 
during their isolation period in Bizzy Bees and has done an excellent job of ensuring the children 
who are able to come in are happy and settled by planning fun and interesting activities and even 
taking them out for a picnic in the Forest School. 

 
If you ever have any queries or questions, please contact me and I will be happy to help. 

 
 

Thank You Joanne and the staff team. 


